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Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Gentlemen: ,

This notice confirms the discussion between Mr. J. R. Creed of this office
and Mr. G. T. Miserendino of your staff to conduct an enforcement conference
at 11 a.m. (CST) on Thursday, December 6,1990, at the Region III offic'. in
Glen Ellyn, Illinois. The purpose of this enforcement conference is to
discuss an apparent violation involving a licensee identified unlocked and
unsecured safeguards container.

In addition to this enforcement conference, the previously scheduled
management meeting on this date will also be held.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

'N
H oert J. Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/ enclosure:
E. L. Watzl, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie

Island
Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
Prairie Island, LPM, NRR
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Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States-Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Gentlemen:

This notice confirms the discussion between Mr. J. R. Creed of this office
and Mr. G. T. Miserendino of your staff to conduct an enforcement conference
at 11 a.m. (CST) on Thursday, December 6, 1990, at the Region III office in
Glen Ellyn, Illinois. The purpose of this enforcement cocference is to
discuss an apparent violation involving a licensee identified unlocked and
unsecured safeguards container.

In addition to this enforcement conference, the previously scheduled
management meeting on this date will also be held.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

i
|

Original signed by llubert J. Ri.ller
Hubert J. Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

.

cc w/ enclosure:I

E. L. Watzl, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie

Island
Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
Prairie-Island, LPM, NRR

(see attached concurrence),
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Northern States Power Company ]ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason |

Vice President, Nuclear !
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' Gentlemen:

This notice confirms the discussion between Mr. J. R. Creed of this office
and. G. T. Miserendino of your staff to conduct an enforcement conference

'g#^ atd p. Q(CST) en Thursday, December 6,1990, at the Region III office in
Gle 7nTyn, Illinois. The purpose of this enforcement conference is to
discuss an apparent violation involving a licensee identified unlocked and
unsecured safeguards container.

In addition to this enforcement conference, the previously scheduled
management meeting on this-date will also be held.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Hubert J. Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/ enclosure:
E. L. Watzl, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB-
Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie
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Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
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